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MEMORANDUM 

 

Date: 07-01-2022 

To: Michael Elabarger 

From: Jacqueline Thompson, PE 

Subject: Harris Creek Sewer Improvements 

 CD 22-01, 2nd Submittal 

 Town of Rolesville, NC 

 

This memo summarizes the review of the construction documents submitted by McAdams, dated November 
9, 2021 (received 06/26/2022).   

1. There do not appear to be any notes or traffic control plans related to this plan set. Please include 
notes or plan sheets to maintain access to the existing drives or clarify if the road will be closed during 
construction. It appears that not all accesses have a second option so I would image the 
developer/contractor will need to coordinate directly with the residents during construction to 
maintain access to some degree.  

a. There appears to be silt fence and tree protection going through driveways and hard surface, 
which I would image would be a field adjustment but something that still affects access for 
residents.  

b. Please clarify intent for traffic control during this project since there are several properties 
that will be affected. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


